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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
It has been lovely to welcome back more children this week.  Everyone has settled into the new routines well and 
has enjoyed themselves. I have included some information about opening extra bubbles from the 22nd June.   
 
The list below will be final groups/bubbles and we cannot open any more this term.  Please read the table below and 
do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.   
Parents for these new bubbles will receive a permission letter on Monday 15th Junes confirming your child’s place. 
You cannot come to school without this letter. 

  

Date GROUP COLOUR 
NAME 

ARRIVAL 
TIME 

COLLECTION 
TIME 

  

In  Nursery (Mrs Giles) Rainbow 9:15 3:00 
  

In  Reception 1 (Miss 
Culverhouse) 
  

Red 9:10 3:05 

In  Reception 2 (Miss 
McArdle) 
  

Blue 9:05 3:05 

In  Year 1 (Miss 
O’Shea)  
  

Orange 8:55 3:10 

Starting  
22nd June  

Year 1 (Mrs McGill) Green 8:55 3:10 

In  Key 
Worker/Vulnerable 
– KS1   
(Mrs Davies/Mrs 
Keane) 
  

Yellow 8:45 3:15 

Starting 
22nd June  

Key 
Worker/Vulnerable 
– KS1 
(Mrs Aulsberry)  
  

Turquoise 8:45 3:15 
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In  Key 
Worker/Vulnerable 
– Year 3 
(Mrs Kerslake)  

Black 8:50 3:20 

In  Key 
Worker/Vulnerable 
– Year 4 
(Miss Stark) 
  

White 8:50 3:25 

In  Key 
Worker/Vulnerable 
– Year 5 
(Miss Mustoe) 
  

Purple 8:40 3:25 

In  Key 
Worker/Vulnerable 
– Year 6 
(Miss Garnham) 
  

Pink 8:40 3:25 

Starting 
22nd June  

Y6 Class Bubble  
(Miss Jakeman) 
  

Gold 8:40 3:25 

  
The bubbles above will enable Mr O’Brien and Miss Hodge to continue with Home Learning for Year 5 and Year 
6.  From the 22nd June we will increase the on line contact time for these year groups and we will send more details 
of what this will look like next week.     
  
If your child is in a class bubble (Nursery, Reception, Y1 or Y6), we are encouraging you to take up the full allocation 
of days (Mon-Thurs).  There are no penalties for those who choose not to send their children back to school at this 
time.   We do ask that children come to school on time.  For children of Key Workers your child should only come to 
school when you are working.   This will enable us to still minimise the number of children on site and teachers to 
manage any Home Learning commitment they have.   
  
Staff and governors have been working hard to make sure that we reduce the risk as much as possible for all our 
pupils and for our staff so that we can keep everyone as safe as possible. To ensure that risks are minimised, we have 
undertaken extensive risk assessments, based on government guidelines, including social distancing. We expect 
everyone – pupils, staff, parents, governors and visitors – to follow these guidelines.  If they are not strictly adhered 
to, we will require individuals, breaking the rules, to self-isolate for two weeks, so that we can be sure they have no 
symptoms of Covid-19. This is for the safety of everyone.  This means that adults (apart from authorised 
childminders) should not be bringing or collecting children from other families.   
  
We appreciate your co-operation and support during these difficult times. 
  
Please remember, we are here to support you in any way possible; either in school, or continuing to provide home 
learning.    
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Michael Dillon 
Headteacher 



 

 

 
 


